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3rd Annual Rebuilding Hope Recipient Announced 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 The Nevada State Contractors Board and the 

Associated Builders and Contractors of Las Vegas 

(ABC) are pleased to announce that Hattie Williams, 

63, of Las Vegas was selected to have her kitchen remodeled as part of the “3rd Annual 

Rebuilding Hope” community service program. 

     Volunteers from the ABC will be doing the remodeling, scheduled to begin in early  
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March, with support from the Nevada State Contractors Board and select community 

businesses.  

     This year’s Rebuilding Hope program was limited to the first 100 applications, 

received from Dec. 8, 2008, through Jan. 31, 2009. Applications were judged on a 

family’s special circumstances or needs.  

     Williams is a disabled senior citizen, living on a fixed income. The kitchen in her 

home, built in 1964, needs to be completely remodeled. 

     The Nevada State Contractors Board has the responsibility to promote quality 

construction by Nevada licensed contractors through a regulatory licensing system 

designed to protect the health, welfare and safety of the public. 

     The Associated Builders and Contractors of Las Vegas  promotes and protects 

freedom of choice in the construction industry marketplace and the rights of all 

contractors to conduct their businesses in an environment unencumbered by conditions 

that could restrict an owner's independence, or impede a contract being awarded to the 

lowest reasonable qualified bidder. 

### 


